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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Christine Dieker <diekerchristine@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 4:18 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Oregon businesses are still scrambling to comply with the state's paid sick leave law, minimum wage increases, 
predictive scheduling law, overtime mandate, and the new and complex equal pay law.  Now is NOT the time to pass 
aggressive family and medical leave mandates that would further burden local businesses.   
 
We own  4 small pubs and a commercial floor cleaning company. The extra cost of doing business would be impactful 
and force a  possible down size / employee reduction. 
 
Thank you, 
Tom & Christine Dieker 
Tom's Professional Services 
Sammie's Pub & Lotto 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Dieker 
360 Snead Dr N 
Keizer, OR 97303 
diekerchristine@gmail.com 
 


